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17th May 2023 

 
Year 8 Adventure Centre Residential Trip -Wadi Adventure  

27th-28th September or 4th-5th October 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

We are excited to announce the 1 night (2 days) residential trip for Year 8 students will be at Wadi Adventure - Al Ain. The 

trip will take place from 27th-28th September or 4th-5th October. The exact dates of the trip will depend on their form group 
and will be shared at the beginning of the next academic year.  The Adventure Centre are a well-established outdoor adventure 
provider with the highest levels of quality, qualifications and safety. The trip includes all transport, accommodation, food and 
activities. Students who wish to attend the trip will be given the opportunity to take part in a range of activities. These include 
white water rafting, kayaking, raft building, rock climbing and more! Residential outdoor educational trips are not only exciting, 
but they give students the chance to build confidence, independence and teamwork skills, alongside complimenting their work 
within the curriculum. This is a great opportunity for your child and we really look forward to seeing them there. The trip is not 
compulsory and if you do not wish for your child to attend the trip they will remain in school on their normal timetable.  
 
 
Important information:  
 
How to register your child – We will send out a registration link in September   
 
How to pay – This will be shared in September 
 
Any questions? Please contact Mr Robbins – a.robbins_wek@gemsedu.com 
 
 
The Adventure centre will host a parent meeting in September as well as speaking to the pupils in assembly before registration 
for the Year 8 Camp.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 

A.Robbins 
 
 

Ashley Robbins  
Vice Principal – Student Culture & Experience  
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